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Members and Guests

 

A Tribute from the Club

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of two of our long

standing members.

Gavin Wahl was a member of the Club for 57 years.

Anthony Knowles was a member of the Club for 20 years.

We extend our sincere condolences and sympathies to both the families

and friends.

The Club

It has been a difficult week, as we once again find ourselves adjusting to the

lockdown restrictions. What is quite interesting is to see how much easier it

has become for everyone to adapt to these restrictions, despite how

frustrating it may be. Unfortunately we have also been dealing with

incidents where members are not adhering to the rules, by not wearing

http://cdn.retailtribe.com/content/newsletter/2021/14/152/covid_update620.png


masks in halfway or gathering at the tee. We appeal to members to please

adhere to the rules out of respect for fellow members and the employees.

The club cannot condone this and will deal with these incidents as a very

serious transgression of the rules.

The impact of closing the clubhouse is serious and we have been hard at

work looking at all aspects of the operation, once again, to ensure that we

will get through this period, and possibly longer. We appreciate the

ongoing support from members on the course and with buying take-

aways. You can look forward to a few new ideas coming out from the team,

which includes our frozen food range, which will be based on all your club

favourites. You can buy a few trays of already prepared meals, freeze it and

just warm it up for the family. We are also offering a Sunday lunch take

away option. This was a big hit before and is ideal for a lazy Winter Sunday.

We know that members have gone above and beyond to support our staff

since the first lockdown but we are once again asking for donations

towards the Unity fund, no matter how small. Our F&B staff will be severely

impacted during this period and we are looking at supporting them in

every way possible. Thank you to the members who have already donated

funds to the Unity fund. 

Account Name: Randpark Club

Bank Name: FNB

Branch Code: 250655

Account Number: 62499224849

Reference:  Unity Fund

Happy golfing

Francois

We always encourage communication between our members and the

club. If you have any comments or questions, please don’t hesitate to either

contact our CEO, Francois Swart at ceo@randpark.co.za or our Club

Captain, Derek McGowan at captainslog@randpark.co.za.
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POPI Act

We hope you enjoy receiving our communications and that they keep you

up-to-date and informed with what is happening at Randpark Club.

South Africa’s POPIA data protection law comes into effect on 1 July 2021.

The act is designed to keep your data safe and up to date, and as part of our

compliance, we would like to give you a chance to opt out of receiving our

communications should you no longer wish to receive e-mails from us. If

you wish to unsubscribe, please click on the unsubscribe link at the bottom

of this email. You can do this at any time you wish.

By choosing to stay opted-in, you will continue to be updated and informed

with news and content from Randpark Club.

Join the WhatsApp Group

Receive Randpark news updates via WhatsApp in two easy steps:

1. Add Randpark as a contact on your phone 082 052 4767.

2. WhatsApp us your first and last name. If you ever want to stop receiving

event news, simply send us a WhatsApp with the message "STOP".

Please note this WhatsApp number is operated from a computer and

unfortunately unable to receive any phone calls. Please contact the Club on

011 215 8600 for assistance.

World Golf Awards

We are proud to have once again been nominated for SA’s Best Golf Course

2021 in the World Golf Awards! World Golf Awards™ serves to celebrate and

reward excellence in golf tourism, world-class courses and golf destinations.

Please click here to vote for your club.
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We would like to wish all the members playing in the 2021 Weekday Club

Championships the best of luck. We are looking forward to a great event

and some good golf. 

“Golf is a compromise between what your ego wants you to do, what

experience tells you to do, and what your nerves let you do.” 

- Bruce Crampton

As per the previous newsletter, we will be doing a virtual prize giving on

Friday after all the results have been submitted. All results and video will be

available on our social media platforms and on our website.

League Update

Unfortunately, due to the third wave and the high number of Covid-19

cases in Gauteng, the Central Gauteng Golf Union (CGGU) suspended all

2021 league fixtures for the months of July and August. We kindly request

all league players to take note of the updated league fixtures and please

add the dates to your dairy as we need all our players’ commitment at the

end of the year.

Betterball League Draw

Mid-Am League Draw

Scratch League Draw

Senior Betterball League

Junior League Draw

Driving Range

Please note that the Driving Range will be closed from the 5th to the 8th of

July due to the renovation project. We apologise for any inconvenience this

may cause.
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The last major of the year is around the corner and for only R 100 you stand

a chance of winning a brand-new set of Cleveland Zipcore Wedges. Be sure

to come down to the Randpark Golf Shop and enter our British Open Raffle.

The Raffle ends on the 15th of July, and the Draw will be done on the 18th of

July.
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We have been focusing on our out of play areas over the last few weeks.

The area right of the 17th hole on Firethorn has been completed. We spent

last week on the natural koppie on the 10th hole and the back right of the

4th green on Firethorn. Over the years, invader plants, especially Chinese

Privets, Syringa and Honey Locust have invaded these areas. Eventually,

they will crowd out the natural indigenous vegetation in these koppies and



we will lose this very important habitat on our golf course. There are some

beautiful indigenous trees in these koppies dominated by White

Stinkwood, there are also Wild Olives, Buffalo Thorns, Blue Guarri and

Firethorns. We have removed the invader plants and used a herbicide that

is painted onto the cut stump to make sure they don’t grow back. There is

obviously a seed bank of invader trees and these areas will have to be

managed to ensure that they don’t get taken over. Visually, these areas are

now very open so finding an errant golf ball will be far easier although the

recovery shot may not be.

The 3rd pictures shows a White Stinkwood growing out of a rock

We have also had some drainage issues on the 3rd hole on Bushwillow

with a blockage on the left side of the fairway and water running through

the sloot, this has been repaired. Fortunately, the sewage leak that we

experienced last week on the 14th hole on Bushwillow was repaired quickly

by the municipality.

Construction on the bridge on the 8th hole on Bushwillow is underway, the

pilings are currently being installed. The new temporary tee is in play in

front of the dam making it a very short par 3 of about 60 meters.  It is still a

tricky little hole with some precision and feel required with the tee shot.



Piling in progress on the bridge

Take-Aways
We have re-instated our delicious take-away collection. Click here to select

your order and call us on 011 215 8600 to place your order.

Operating Hours:

Monday – Saturday 11h00 – 19h00

Sunday 11h00 – 16h00 

Specials

Tonight's CURRY Specials

Durban Style Beef Curry with potatoes and carrots - R110

Tamarind Sauce Fish Curry, tangy and sweet curried fish - R90

Lamb Rogan Josh of Kashmir origin with a variety of spices - R140

All curries served with basmati rice and accompanied by sambals and

chutney.

SUNDAY LUNCH Special

Melt in your mouth roast beef, perfectly seasoned and coated with a garlic

and rosemary rub, served with roast potatoes & baby marrow Provençal,

accompanied by a Madagascar pepper sauce - R240 for 2 | R470 for 4.

Please note orders for Sunday Lunch close on Saturday at 14h00.

https://www.randpark.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Take-Away-Menu-June-2021.pdf


Book your Table - View the Menu.

Have a great weekend

Stay Safe, Healthy & Happy!

The Randpark Team.
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